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Directorate of Industries
A & N Administration
Port Blair
' . Date 10.12.99
To B
The Director
Directorate of Tribal Welfare
A & N Administration
Port Blair.

Sub: Formulation of Schemes for Draft Annual Tribal Sub
. Plan 2000-2001.

Sir,

I am directed to refer your office letter. No 1-546/99-
TW/1076 dated 06.11.99, DO Letter No 1037 dated 19.11.99
and Secretary (TW) 's D.O letter No 1083 dated 07.12.99 on
the subject mentioned above and to enclose here with the
Proposed Draft Annual Tribal Sub Plan 2000-2001 documents in
respect of the Sector Industries & Minerals, Sub Sector Village &
Small Industries for further action at your end.

Yours Faithfully
| a4
5
(A.R.Talwade)

Industries Officer
¢l



